
 

July 27, 2009 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

 

City of Agoura Hills Holds Business Owners Public Workshop for the 
Reyes Adobe Interchange Improvement Project  

  
 

 

(Agoura Hills, CA—FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE)  -- The city of Agoura Hills will be conducting a public 

workshop on the Reyes Adobe Interchange Expansion Project, slated to begin construction in September 2009, 

on Wednesday, August 19, at 6:00 pm at City Hall, 30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, CA 91301. The 

interchange expansion project will improve the US-101 overpass, widening the existing three-lane road into a 

six-lane road and adding bike and pedestrian lanes.  Complete information on the construction project will be 

released in the upcoming weeks. 

 

The public workshop is being held to give residents and motorists an overview of the project and help them 

avoid traffic delays during the anticipated one-year construction period. The public may also sign up for C-mail to 

receive project email updates and alerts once the construction begins. The link for signing up is located on the 

city’s website’s www. ci.agoura-hills.ca.us.  

 

For more information about the Reyes Adobe Interchange Public Workshop, contact Ramiro Adeva, Agoura 

Hills City Engineer, (818) 597-7353 or email Radeva@ci.agoura-hills.ca.us or visit www. ci.agoura-hills.ca.us. 

     

### 

Contact: Ramiro Adeva 
City Engineer 
City of Agoura Hills 
30001 Ladyface Court 
Agoura Hills, CA  91301 
Phone:   (818) 597-7300 
Fax: (818) 597-7365 

radeva@ci.agoura-hills.ca.us  


